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From: Kyle Haubert
To: Meredith Badalucca
Cc: Stacy Radford
Subject: RE: 25 SUB 2 Modification to 22 SUB 3 - East Lake Road
Date: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 11:28:10 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.
Hi Meredith,
Yes, I had discussed with John.  All of our previous comments have been addressed.
 
Thanks,
 
Kyle Haubert, P.E. 
CLA Engineers, Inc. 
317 Main Street 
Norwich, CT  06360 
P: (860) 886-1966 
F: (860) 886-9165 
khaubert@claengineers.com
www.claengineers.com
 
From: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, May 6, 2025 11:26 AM
To: Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>
Cc: Stacy Radford <sradford@montville-ct.org>
Subject: 25 SUB 2 Modification to 22 SUB 3 - East Lake Road
 

 
Good morning!
 
I know we talked about this and I believe your comments had been addressed. Do you mind sending
a letter or email for the file if that is the case.
 
Thanks!
 
Regards,
 
Meredith Badalucca, CZEO
Assistant Planner
Town of Montville
310 Norwich New London Turnpike
Uncasville, CT 06382
860-848-6779
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